
Newsletter 
Term 3 - Week 7,  2022 

SASS RECOGNITION WEEK 
Next week is SASS (School Administrative Support Staff) Recognition Week. This gives us an opportunity 

to recognise the hard work that every one of our school support staff does for the students in our 
school. Bilambil Public School is one of those places where we all stand side by side and work 
together to achieve the very best outcomes for all of our students, and this is made so much easier 
because of our hard working team of non-teachers.  

Thank you to Jasmine, Lorraine, Vicki, Kelly W, Denise, Josh, Danielle, Kelly L, Tara, Trina, Bill, Kylie, 
Michele, Liam, Gemma, Alec and Mark. These people work tirelessly every day they are here at 
Bilambil and help your child in a myriad of ways. You might like to pass on a note of thanks or speak to 

them sometime during the week to show your appreciation for the work that they do. Even the 
smallest amount of positive feedback goes a very long way.  
On behalf of all the teaching staff and the students here at Bilambil PS, I would like to thank our SASS 
members for the wonderful job you all do. 

TEDDY BEARS PICNIC 
We have invited all known 2023 Kindergarten students to come to Bilambil PS at 9.30am on Tuesday 6 
September for a Teddy Bears Picnic. All kids will have a great opportunity to play some games, visit 
our library to listen to a story, and make some music in our music room. I am hoping that parents will 

come along to join in the fun and a great picnic morning tea. I will be available during the morning to 
answer questions and take parents on a tour of the school if required. We hope our pre-school friends 
have a nice day out at Bilambil PS. 
Please contact our school office to alert us of details of any new Kindergarten students planning to 

enrol at Bilambil PS for 2023. With this first big transition activity coming up next week, we don’t want 
anyone to miss out!! The best form of advertisement for our school is our community, so spread the 
love about why you and your children love our school. Please call our office on 07 5590 7210 if you are 

aware of any possible new enrolments for 2023. 

P&C MEETING 
Our next P&C Meeting is scheduled to take place in our staff room at 5.00pm next Tuesday, 6 
September. Our P&C could do with some new faces to get involved, so please come along to meet 

our existing committee that help manage and support our school and P&C priorities. Please consider 
joining our P&C. We hope to see you next Tuesday. 

WORKING BEE 
Our Bilambil P&C are running a Working Bee on Saturday 10 September, 7.00am - 12.00pm. Please 
consider booking this date into your diaries, as we will need many hands to make light work on a 

number of jobs around the school to freshen it up and complete a project or two. We are looking to 
get a small area paved for our senior students, water pressure cleaning of various concrete areas, 
gardening projects around the school, clearing out some junk and general tidying around the school. 

Community assistance with these jobs will be greatly appreciated. Please come along with your own 
pair of gardening gloves and any equipment you can provide to help us get these jobs done. This 
includes 2-3 gurney’s, wheelbarrows and gardening tools, but no other power tools please. Our P&C 
will supply drinks and snacks. Please contact Eugene on 0400 068 348 to let us know you are coming 

to help, or simply turn up on the day for an hour or two. We hope to see you on the day.  

FATHER’S DAY  
We wish to say happy Father’s Day to all our dads and our significant male role models across our 
community for this coming Sunday. We hope you are all spoilt very nicely by your children, and hope 

that you all get to enjoy some wonderful family time on this day. 

FAR NORTH COAST DANCE FESTIVAL 
We have our fabulous dancing troupe up on stage under lights at Twin Towns at the Far North Coast 
Dance Festival on Monday 12 September. I can’t wait to see them perform their item after many 
months of rehearsals. We wish our dance group of stage 2/3 kiddies the best of luck and hope they 

have a wonderful night. 

BOOK WEEK CELEBRATIONS 
Our Book Week celebrations last week were super fun. The Book Week Parade last Wednesday was 
massive and had a beautiful community vibe, and the kids all enjoyed the visit from staff of the 

Richmond Tweed Regional Library. Our Book Fair festivities continue this week with our Book Fair and 
our author visit this coming Friday. Cameron Stelzer, author of the ‘Pie Rats’ series will wow the kids 
with his reading and imaginative workshops to inspire a love of writing amongst our kids. We hope 
they enjoy the session. 
 

Jeff Robinson -  Principal  



It certainly has been a full on fortnight of activity in the Library 

with a number of activities that have been run to coincide 
with Book Week, including the Book Parade, visits from staff 

at The Richmond Tweed Regional Library, Book Fair and a 
visit this Friday from Cameron Stelzer, author of the famous 
“Pie Rats” series of books where he will run workshops with all 
children K-6. 

 

A huge thank you must go out to all of the students, staff and parents who embraced the Book 
Week theme of “Dreaming With Eyes Open” that culminated in our wonderful Book Parade last 
Wednesday. It was wonderful to see all of the amazing costumes and parents / visitors who were 

able to come and see the children at the parade. 
Last week, students were given the opportunity to make out a wish list of things that they would 
like to purchase from the Book Fair display in the Library.  
 

A huge thank you needs to go out to Mrs Lasker who was responsible for the wonderful display 

that was created in line with the Book Fair theme of “Paws For Books”. Thank you to those parents 
who have made online purchases and sent completed wish lists back to school with their 
children. Orders will be filled in Library lessons this week.  

Any books that are out of stock will be placed on back order and filled in the coming weeks. 
 

Mr Jarrod Menin  

Teacher Librarian  



 



We had a visit from 
Richmond Library 

6B is 
enjoying 
their 
library 
session  





STUDENT OF THE  WEEK 

 Term 3 Week  4,5 & 6   

KB Daisy 

 

Chace 

- 

 
- 

For her outstanding progress in reading and 

writing.  
Bing a great friend and trying hard in class.  

KF Louie  

Florence 

Mari 

Lorenzo 

-

- 
- 

- 

A more settled approach to all leaning tasks.  

An improvement in reading.  
Great work in reading groups. 

Great work in reading groups. 

1H Sasha 

Aria 

Noah 

 

Kayley 

- 

- 
- 

 
- 

Persisting with challenging tasks .  

Settling back into Bilambil beautifully.  
Working hard to develop his comprehension 

skills when reading.  
Always being a great friend to others.  

1T Sam  

 

Kalani  

Ruby 

- 

 
- 

- 

A fantastic effort with his reading and writing - 

well done! 
A focus on careful and well-presented work.  

A focus on producing quality work—well done! 

1/2H  Ruby  

Leonard 

Indi 

- 

- 
- 

Her amazing efforts in soundwaves this week.  

His improvements in reading and writing.  
Amazing efforts in our soundwaves work.  

2C Elsie  

Isabella 

Amelia   

- 

- 
- 

Fantastic effort in completing set tasks.  

Excellent progress with her reading.  
Expressive and detailed writing.  

2/3S Lilith  

Brax 

Mason  

- 

- 
- 

Working hard in maths.  

Being a focused & committed learner, well 
done! 

Outstanding effort in reading club.  

3T Mirelle  

 

Hugh 

Duke 

- 

 
- 

- 

Her perseverance to contribute in our maths 

topic this week.  
His enthusiasm in maths this week.  

Showing kindness.  

3W Penny 

Brax 
- 

- 

Wonderful involvement in Science Week.  

Being a engaged learner, who asks and answers 
questions.  

4T Olivia  - Always being a positive role model for her peers.  

4/5B Lily 

Emmett  

Heath  

- 

- 
- 

Her continued focus and maturity in class.  

Trying hard with his long division in maths.   
Fantastic expressive reading.  

5V Angel  

 

Mason 

 

Seth 

- 

 
- 

 
- 

Being a determined worker and finishing all set 

tasks.  
Displaying diligence in his school work & 

completing set tasks.  
Working hard and completing set tasks.  

5/6E Tully 

Zara  
- 

- 

Working hard to improve her work ethic in class.  

Always giving 100% to everything she does.  

6B James  

Summer  

James  

- 

- 
- 

Applying himself to his learning this week  

Great commitment to learning.  
Terrific effort in writing.  

 BRONZE AWARD 

Term 3 Week 4,5 & 6  

KF Sahara 

4/5B Ruben  

5/6E Sienna, Zail, Zy, Caleb 

6B Jaiden, Ellidy, Izaiah 

SILVER AWARD   

TERM 3,Week 4,5 & 6 

KB Stevie, Lily, Annabelle, 

Manuela, Florence 

KF Jaali, Thea, Hunter 

1H Kayley, Hugo, Kai, 

Thomas, Harpa, Ayda, 

Aysha, Imogen, Charli, 

Indigo 

1T Maisie, Jaxon, Linden, 

1/2H Declan, Leonard, Indi 

2C Amelia, Van 

2/3S Skye, Archie, Brax, 

Lucas, Ayla, Gianna, 

Gloria 

3T Samara 

4/5B Georgia, Gypsy, Holly 

6B Micheal, Azarliah 

GOLD AWARD 

Term 3, Week 6   

1T Thea, Raffy 

2/3S 
Brodie 



UP AND COMING EVENTS  

TERM 3 2022 

            School items             P&C Items         

Term 3 Week 7    

Monday 29  to Friday 2 September 

Mon 29 - Fri  2  Sep • Book Fair  

Fri 2 September  • NC Athletics Carnival  

• Author Visit   

          Dr Cameron Stelxer  

Term 3 Week 8 

Monday 5 to Friday 9 September  

Mon 5-9 Sep • SASS Recognition Week  

Tues 6 Sep  

 
• 2023 Kindergarten Teddy 

Bears Picnic  

• P&C Meeting @ 5pm in 

school staff room  

• Canteen closed 

Saturday 10 Sep  • Working Bee - Run by our 

P&C 

Term  3 Week 9 

Monday 12 to Friday 16 September  

Mon 12  Sep • FNC Dance  

• Twin Towns Services Club 

Tues 13 Sep  • Canteen closed 

Wed 14 Sep • The Great Book Swap 

Term  3 Week 10 

Monday 19 to Friday 23 September 

Tues 20 Sep  • Year 5 Leadership Day  

          Camp Goodenough 

• Canteen Closed  

Wed 21 Sep  • Year 5 Leadership Training 

• Pirate Dess up day  

• P&C School Disco  

Friday 23 Sep  • Last Day of Term 3  

Only two weeks to go…… 

Thank you to everyone who has donated 
books for this years Great Book Swap.  We 

are desperately after books for the upper 
primary years, so please keep cleaning out 
your bookshelves – there is still time to 

donate! 
The Great Book Swap is a fantastic way to 

celebrate reading locally, learn more about 
Indigenous Languages and culture, while 
raising funds for the Indigenous Literacy 

Foundation (ILF).  This year we are hoping to 
raise $1000.  If you cannot be involved on 
the day you can still donate to this great 

cause by using our school link.   
https://edu.greatbookswap.org.au/

bilambilpublicschoolsgreatbookswap 
 

The ILF is a national charity working with 

Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander remote 
Communities across Australia. They are 
community-led, responding to requests from 

remote Communities for culturally relevant 
books, including early learning board books, 

resources, and programs to support 
Communities to create and publish their 
stories in languages of their choice. 
Indigenous Literacy Day is celebrated this 

year on Wednesday 7 September. 
 

Happy reading 
Mrs Eddy and 5/6E 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fedu.greatbookswap.org.au%2Fbilambilpublicschoolsgreatbookswap&data=05%7C01%7CKELLY.WILLEMS%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cd969c30e5e7846d5b1fa08da8ade43ba%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C63797
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fedu.greatbookswap.org.au%2Fbilambilpublicschoolsgreatbookswap&data=05%7C01%7CKELLY.WILLEMS%40det.nsw.edu.au%7Cd969c30e5e7846d5b1fa08da8ade43ba%7C05a0e69a418a47c19c259387261bf991%7C0%7C0%7C63797



